
 

 

Colleagues, 

As more employees return to the workplace and New York continues to reopen, we encourage 
all employees to get tested for COVID-19.   

Testing is available across New York State and within New York City.  Testing information can be 
found at http://www.coronavirus.health.ny.gov/covid-19-testing, or by calling the NYS COVID-
19 Hotline at 1-888-364-3065. 

In addition, the MTA has partnered with Northwell Health to offer employee testing free of 
charge at one of Northwell’s 52 Go Health Urgent Care locations throughout the metropolitan 
area. To schedule a test, please visit Northwell Health’s website 
at http://www.gohealthuc.com/nyc. Tests are based on availability, so we encourage you to 
schedule an appointment.   

If you have difficulty scheduling a test, a member of the MTA Occupational Health Services 
Department (OHS) can assist you. You can reach them at 646-252-2020, weekdays from 9 a.m. 
to 3 p.m.  We also encourage you to check with your own primary care physician.  If at any 
point in the process your symptoms worsen, you should seek care immediately. 

Please note that the time it takes to receive your test results may vary depending on the level 
of demand in New York and across the nation. 

Widespread testing enables the State, the City, and the MTA to continue to reopen 
safely.  Testing enables you to protect yourself, your loved ones, and your co-workers.   

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support in maintaining a safe workplace by 
performing health screens, practicing social distancing, wearing facial coverings, washing hands, 
and getting tested. 

Regards, 

 

Patrick Warren 
Chief Safety and Security Officer 
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